
 
 

 

 

April 16, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 

 
Excel Academy Charter High School will hold Family Conferences on Thursday, April 29th 
from 12:00PM – 2:00PM and from 3:00PM – 6:00 PM. Families will meet with the student’s 
advisor to discuss academic performance and review the quarter three report card. Students are 
not required to attend Quarter 3 Conferences, though they are welcome to join if the family 
prefers.  
 
Conferences will again be held over Zoom for Quarter 3 as the school building remains closed. 
Your child’s advisor will send you the Zoom link and more detailed information about when and 
where your family should plan to attend prior to conferences.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Warmly, 
 
 
Ms. Nina Keough 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26 de Enero del 2020  
 


